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Lou Mansolillo

From: Nicholas Fine <kikisoso691@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 5:05 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Rhode Island Kratom ban

Hi, I am emailing house representatives to please ask and encourage that Rhode Island reverses the Kratom ban. Please 
support the American Kratom association in producing transparent quality scientific efforts to keep botanical 
supplements like Kratom safe and available to people in need! It’s very important that people get to use something in 
this day and age that helps them be functional and well. It would be bed for all of them to endanger them by banning 
Kratom. Thank you- Nick Fine  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


